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To Whom it May Concern,

We have met with the architect and realtor and consultant who are coordinating the proposed development of a Senior
Living Development off of Country Club Dr. behind our building which is located at 2271 Matlock Rd. We have seen the
plans and all our questions have been answered. We are in support of this proposed development.

Thank you for your consideration.

Whitney Barth
Executive Pastor
Living Church
405-513-2596
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